
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 15, 2020 

Unified Government of 
Wyandotte County/Kansas City, Kansas 

David Alvey, Mayor/CEO 

 
 

As Mayor of the Unified Government, I want to thank the men and women of the Wyandotte County Sheriff’s 
office and the members of the Kansas City, Kansas Police Department- KCKPD for your service to our 
community. We offer you our thanks in a special way during this National Police Week, and today, May 15th, 
National Peace Officers Memorial Day, we recall that too many of our fellow law enforcement officers have 
made the ultimate sacrifice. In Wyandotte County, we must never forget the selfless service of each one of you, 
who risk your own lives to protect us each day. 

 
I ask each and every one of us to take a moment of silence at 12 noon today to honor the 307 law enforcement 
officers whose names will be added to the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial this week. Let us ask 
in that moment that God’s care be with their families, and that God’s protection be with you and your loved 
ones. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mayor David Alvey 
Mayor/CEO 
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